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Camborne School of Mines
The Redruth Future Stars attended Camborne School of
Mines on Tuesday 17th of January.  The students
learned how to use their trigonometry knowledge in a
practical way.  The students were asked to mark out
points in a field where a mine shaft could be located,
using a theodolite, previously calculated angles and
distances. They achieved an impressive level of
accuracy and enjoyed putting theory into pratice.



Homework Club

Homework Club is open every morning

8 am - 8.25 am 
and after school

(Monday - Thursday)
3 pm - 4 pm. 

If your child has any of these symptoms  
you should take immediate action:

Acting quickly could save your child’s life. If your child has any of these 
symptoms, don’t be afraid to go to A&E immediately or call 999.

• Looks mottled, bluish or pale
• Is very lethargic or difficult to wake
• Feels abnormally cold to touch
• Is breathing very fast
• Has a rash that does not fade when you press it
• Has a fit or convulsion

The UK Sepsis Trust registered charity number (England & Wales) 1158843. Company registration number 8644039. Sepsis Enterprises Ltd. company number 9583335. VAT reg. number 225570222.

For more information visit nhs.uk/sepsis  
or sepsistrust.org

Plymouth University
A group of Year 9 Students were delighted to welcome Ted
Graham, lecturer in maths at Plymouth University, to the school
along with students from Hayle, Richard Lander and Truro High
School for Girls. The students were interested to hear about
working with maths in future careers, learning about problem
solving and looking at motion and gravity.



Rugby
Our current Year 8 Rugby team remain unbeaten since coming to
the School. They are County Champions in the 13 a-side and 
7 a-side.  They come from a strong local Redruth club team but
the pleasing aspect for staff are the numbers of players in the
team that have learned their rugby since coming to Redruth
School.  The current Year 7s are also County 12 a-side champions
and are unbeaten this year. They are currently training very hard
with Mr Prior to become County Champions in 7 a-side rugby.

Cyclo-Cross
Congratulations to Sam Medlyn, Year 9,
winner of this seasons under 14
category in the South West Cyclo-Cross
League, claiming victory in 9 out of the
10 events held. 

Sam also travelled to Swindon in
December for the South of England
Cyclo-Cross Championship, to secure
the under 14's title at this event too.




